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In its February 28, 2012 meeting, the Undergraduate Course of Study Committee agreed that 
undergraduate academic courses which are to be offered by any unit of Hunter college that does 
not offer an approved major, minor, or certificate program are to be considered in terms of how 
they may complement Hunter College's approved major, minor, or certificate programs in the 
context of the College's overall educational goals. A course proposal by a unit of Hunter College 
without an approved major, minor, or certificate program therefore is to be submitted to the 
Divisional/School curriculum committee(s) of the discipline(s) which the proposed course is to 
complement.  The unit proposing the course shall be invited to send one or more representative(s) 
to the appropriate divisional/school curriculum committee(s).  After going through one or more of 
those curriculum committees, as appropriate, the course proposal may then be brought to the 
Senate Undergraduate Course of Study Committee and the Senate for approval.  
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